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CROSS CONNECTION CONTROL UPDATES

Washington State Department of Health regulations require all potable (i.e., 
drinkable) water system operators to implement cross-connection control 
programs, which prevent contamination of the public water system.  In essence, 
once water leaves the public water system and enters a private water line, 
the water purveyor needs to ensure that the water cannot flow back into and 
contaminate the public line.

The Highlands adopted a Cross-Connection Control Policy in July 2020.  When the 
water system was transferred in July 2023, the Highlands Utility District adopted the 
existing policy, with a goal of reviewing it as soon as practicable.  

The District will be considering adopting a new Cross Connection Control Policy 
and Program at its public meeting on May 8, 2024.  Under the proposal, the District 
would become responsible for selecting, installing, maintaining, and testing premise 
isolation devices.  The District’s public system would then include water meters and 
premise isolation devices installed by the District.  

Premise back flow prevention devices are installed downstream of the customer’s 
water meter.  If the District determines that it is necessary to install a premise back 
flow prevention device, the District will need access to install, maintain and test 
the device.  

If you have an irrigation system, pool, boiler (for heating systems), or fire 
suppression system, you may have another back flow prevention device on your 
property to prevent water from those systems from re-entering your drinking 
water lines.  These “in-premises” back flow prevention devices will remain your 
responsibility.  The District encourages you to have those devices tested annually.

Many properties currently have 2” water meters.  The District’s water system 
engineer has recommended that a 1” water meter would be more appropriate for 
most properties.  In order to minimize disruption of service, the District may replace 
your water meter when and if it installs a premise isolation device.
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CONSERVING WATER

The Washington State Department of Ecology 
declared a state-wide drought emergency in 
April due to low snowpack.  Although Seattle is 
currently excluded from the drought declaration, 
the District recommends that we consider 
proactive ways to conserve water, including:

•	 Check irrigation systems for damage or 
slow leaks, and consider irrigating more 
selectively or for shorter durations.

•	 Consider reducing or postponing power 
washing, and using a broom to clean 
driveways and sidewalks.

•	 Toilets are the #1 cause of undetected water 
leaks in the home (and resulting high water 
bills). Replace worn toilet flappers, and 
consider installing new water-saving toilets.

•	 Take shorter showers:  1 minute = 2.5 gallons.

•	 Wash large loads of laundry and full 
dishwashers.

•	 Turn off the tap while shaving, brushing 
teeth, or washing a dish by hand.

IMPORTANT DATES

Next Utility District Public Meeting:
Wednesday May 8, 2024 at 10:00 am

Summer Water Rates in Effect:
May 15–September 15, 2024


